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By Amy Stout
I attended the monthly meeting of NPU-N on Thursday, January 22nd as the CPNO representative.
Variances/Rezonings/Alcohol Licenses:  We deferred consideration of two variance requests and one special exception request all related to a proposed addition to 284 Josephine St NE until this application can be considered at the neighborhood level.  
City Department Representatives:  Unfortunately, the employee in attendance on behalf of the Parks Dept was unable to answer questions about the ongoing work around the playground in Candler Park but
Special Events:  The board voted unanimously to support an application for Paideia School's 27th annual Field Day to be held in Candler Park on Friday, April 3, consistent with CPNO's vote to support at the January membership meeting.  The students and staff will walk to the park, play and picnic from 9 am to 1:30 pm, and then walk back to the school.
The board also voted to support an application for the Spring Festival on Ponce to be held April 11 and 12 in the Olmstead Linear Parks, consistent with the recommendation of the Druid Hills Civic Association.
Other:  We voted to reschedule our November and December meetings from the established fourth Thursday of the month in order to avoid conflicting with national holidays.  The meeting dates for 2015 will instead be Monday, November 23 and Thursday, December 17.
Our next NPU-N meeting will be Thursday, February 26.  Please contact me at NPURep@candlerpark.org with any questions or concerns.
